
August 2024 

 

Display: “St.Patrick’s Church at 150: A History in Pictures” opened for the 

Bishop’s visit and gala sesquicentennial celebration on August 11. As of yesterday, 

almost fifty visitors had enjoyed the exhibit. The “Find Your Family” table was 

immediately popular, and the names of several previously-unidentified people in 

century-old photographs were added to the record. Original building plans, rare 

construction photographs, and information about the house of the first Mass in Aurora 

and St. Agnes’ Church intrigued guests. The Wall of Honor, with accompanying 

memoir and memorabilia, recognized parishioners who served. The show remains 

open Tuesdays, 4:30-6:00 pm, and Saturdays, 11:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. through early 

November. 
 

Queries: On The Fargo, ca. 1972; on the Rev. and Mrs Kuenkler; and on many topics 

related to St. Patrick’s. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Linda Schwab, Ph.D. 

Historian, Village of Aurora 

 


